
DECATUR COUNTY COUNCIL 

January 19, 2010

The Decatur County Council opened their January 19, 2010 meeting with the following present; Larry Meyer,
Rheadawn Metz, Geneva Hunt, Rose Hellmich, Kenny Owens and Kenneth Hooten.

Mrs. Metz moved to approve the December minutes as corrected, Mrs. Hellmich seconded, motion carried.

Sheriff Templeton requested an additional appropriation in the amount of $17,000.00 to purchase an additional car
after one was recently wrecked and totaled by the insurance company. Mrs. Metz moved to approve additional
appropriation, Mr. Owens seconded, motion carried.

Vicki Kellerman – EDC introduced Miranda Maxwell as the new Eco 15 Coordinator. Ms. Maxwell provided a report of
happenings with group and upcoming items she is currently working on.

Ms. Kellerman provided a report for the USDA Lending; all but $56,000.00 has been allocated. Ms. Kellerman also
provided an updated EDC Newsletter and additional information to the Council members.

With no further business to come before the Council, Mrs. Hellmich made a motion to adjourn, Mr. Hooten seconded.
Meeting adjourned. 
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